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Greetings,
 
Thank you for accepting my thoughts. I understand that there may be a rule-making effort regarding
demonstrating future voting technology. I would like to suggest that being able to clearly
demonstrate new technology and the ability to hear the audio that a blind or low-vision voter may
experience will be extremely helpful. Thank you
 
 
At your service,
Kevan Worley

Manager Project Literacy, National Federation of the Blind of Colorado
The National Federation of the Blind is a community of members and friends who believe in the
hopes and dreams of the nation’s blind. Every day we work together to help blind people live the
lives they want.
Colorado Center for the Blind believes when you believe in yourself and experience a thriving
community of positive blind people, nothing can hold you back from pursuing your dreams.
 




